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As a Cancer Survivor, you’re invited to be
 Our Honored Guest at the

 Relay For Life of Bay Ridge, Bensonhurst, & Dyker Heights 
Saturday, June 20th, 2015
Dear Friends,

I hope this letter finds you well and looking forward to all of the possibilities of spring.  This season, the dedicated volunteers of the American Cancer Society cordially invite you to be part of the Relay for Life of Bay Ridge, Bensonhurst, & Dyker Heights as our honored guest.  Your strength and courage help the community see that survivorship is real and that we are making progress in the battle against cancer.

We want to honor you at our Survivor Recognition Ceremonies while a Survivor and Caregiver lap will follow where we celebrate YOU and recognize your caregivers for the support that they have provided.  A dinner reception under our Survivor Tent will follow for you and a caregiver/guest. We hope you will stay with us for the heartfelt and moving Luminaria Ceremony right after sundown, where thousands of candles will light the track honoring those who have won, lost, or continue to fight their battle with cancer.  
We are looking forward to seeing you at Relay!

The 2015 Relay for Life Committee of 

Bay Ridge, Bensonhurst, & Dyker Heights, 

RSVP By June 15th to
Brandon Westbrook ∙ Specialist, Relay For Life, New York City
212.492.8414 or brandon.westbrook@cancer.org
CANCER SURVIVOR RSVP INFO
Name:

Address:

City/State/Zip:

Phone:
Type of Cancer:

Date of Diagnosis: 
Date of Birth:

Gender:
Email Address:

*Will you bring a family member to the Survivor Ceremony and Reception?
*T-Shirt size, Adult: S M L XL 2X 3X

*The name of my caregiver/family member that will be attending the

Survivor Ceremony/Reception with me is:
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